
8 July 2019 

Written Reply to Parliamentary Question on Update on Formation of Electoral 

Boundaries Review Committee 

Question: 

Mr Pritam Singh asked the Prime Minister (a) whether he can provide an update 

on whether the Electoral Boundaries Review Committee (EBRC) has been formed; 

and (b) if not, when he intends to establish the EBRC.  

Written reply by Mr Chan Chun Sing, Minister for Trade and Industry, for the 

Prime Minister:  

The Prime Minister has not yet appointed the Electoral Boundaries Review 

Committee. 

 


